
PUSSGRC, Hoshiarpur 

 

LLB Admission notice  

 

This is in continuation to earlier  ‘LLB Admission Notice-5’, due to sad 

demise of Sh. Atal Bihari Vajpayee the campus will be close on 17-8-18 as mark 

of respect. So the date of submitting the fee has been extended till 20-8-18 

(monday).  

 


